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OCT 12 2016

Ws. Barbara Kauvss

Executive Director

Housing Authority of the County of Stanislaus
1701 Robertson Road

P.O. Box 581918

Modesto, CA 95358-0033

SUBJECT: Approval of Revised Action Plan for Family Sufficiency (FSS) Prograim
Dear Ms. Kauss:

The San Francisco Field Office received and reviewed the Housing Authority of Stanislaus
'County’s revised Action Plan for its FSS Program. We reviewed the Family Unification Program (FUP)
Youth revisions in accordance with PIH Notice 2016-01. The Plan is acceptable as submitted and is
hereby approved. Should you have any questions, please contact Rhonda Wilson, Public Housing
Revitalization Specialist at (415) 489-6427 or rhonda.r.wilson @hud.sov.

Sincerely,

Gerard Windt
Director
Office of Public Housing
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209.526.1476
FAX 209.526.0908
Crisis Line: 209.526.5544

Ce nte r for . www.centerforhumanservices.org
Human Services

changing lives building futures helping families

September 20, 2016 Youth and Family
Counseling

Stanislaus County Housing Authority

Kimberly Murdough

P.O. Box 581918 Family Resource

Modesto, CA 95358 Centers

i School Based
Dear Kimberly, Services

Shelter Services

I am delighted once again to express cur appreciation for your participation in our Prevention
30™ Edible Extravaganza. Edible Extravaganza is Center for Human Services' Fducation
(CHS) signature fundraising event. This year you helped us raise over $108,000! Substance Abuse
By sponsoring Edible Extravaganza you support our mission to change lives and Services
build futures through programs that strengthen and support youth and

families. Youth

Development

You made this possible and we appreciate you!

CHS meets the needs of vulnerable youth and families who live in our community.
Proceeds from special events, like Edible Extravaganza, go directly to CHS’ critical
programs such as Hutton House, our shelter for youth experiencing crisis, or our
Pathways program that provides transitional housing for homeless young adults,
and many more.

You are helping to keep the doors open and we thank you!

| hope you had a wonderful time enjoying the fabulous cuisine and tasty beverages
provided by our vendors. The evening was filled with music, laughter and friends.
As a sponsor of this event | hope that it was memorable for you and your guests,
and that you will join us again next year.

You are the foundation of this event!

Lastly, your feedback is very impoertant to us. If you have any feedback you wish to
share please feel free to email me at bheinsaar@centerforhumanservices.org.
Hearing about your experience and hopes for future events is how we will improve.

Mark your calendar for next year's event on Thursday, September 7, 2017. See
you there!

Sincerely,

Brittany Heinsaar
Fund Development Chordinator

2000 W. Briggsmare Ave. | Suite I | Modesto, CA 95350 | United Way Partner Agency
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SEP 14 2016

Ms. Barbara Kauss

Executive Director

Stanislaus County Housing Authority
1701 Robertson Road

P.O. Box 581918

Modesto, CA 95358-0033

SUBJECT: Independent Audit Report for 2015

Dear Ms. Kauss:

This letter transmits the results of the independent audit report prepared by Keller &
Associates for the period that ended September 30, 2015. The audit was issued May 17, 2016.
Since there were no findings or questioned costs, we are closing this audit.

Should you have any questions, please contact Todd Greene, Engineer, at
todd.r.greenc@hud.gov or (415) 489-6438.

Sincerely,

L

Gerard Windt
Director
Office of Public Housing
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